
I am a Tigard, Oregon resident.  I am 100% opposed to HB 4138.  The bill would lead to a loss of a 
significant waterway that my family and friends use for recreation from May until September.  The bill 
may have been drafted with good intentions but its passage would give groups that are not involved in 
boating too much power to regulate our waterways.   
 
The bill would also impact me financially.  I finance boats for a living and the bulk of them being wake or 
ski boats.  The bill would have the impact of slowing down boat sales and hurting families and boat 
dealers as well.    
 
Please do not support HB 4138. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Craig Brown 

VP Indirect Sales Manager 

phone:   (425) 697-8089 

mobile:  (503) 860-1288 

fax:        (425) 955-0638 

website: www.fsbwa.com 

1st Security Bank  

Portland 
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